Burke, Teresita

"s.22(1) Personal and Confidential"

From: Tiffany Saibil

Sent: Friday, December 29, 2017 10:09 AM
To: Public Hearing

Subject: 58 West Hastings STreet

Hello,

I received the notice dated January 2/2017 for the public hearing for 58 Hastings Street.

A few comments / queries on the postal notice that was sent out :

1 do appreciate getting these notices, which might otherwise go unnoticed if left for people to go and pro-actively search them out
online.

I did want to know however, why is it translated in English and what I guess is Chinese?

Canada is a bilingual country of English and French, our official languages are not Chinese.

This card says 231 units of social housing and 7 floors total, but how many units total? This information should be given so that we
can easily see the proportion, unless it is all going to be social housing? It needs to be made more clear.

I question whether there could be more parking made available?
While I support the move to more sustainable car-free options, if there is new construction it is the time to plan for having more
parking spaces if possible.

Thanks for making the debate available to watch remotely. I will be interested to see how it develops.

Thanks
Tiffany






